
 

 

Dear ladies and gentlemen, 

 

Could you grand us a delay to the annually required Communications on Progress (COP) 
of VM Finance Group. We need it, because Mrs. Gergana Bendurska who was 
responsible for COP in our corporation, is not a member of VM Finance Group anymore.  

 

My name is Milena Atanassova, I am the new corporate communications manager in the 

group. But I am in VM Finance Group from 1 month and I need some more time to prepare 

the Communication on Progress report, because of the collecting of information from the 

filial companies. I would be grateful for your understanding. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Best regards, 

Milena Atanassova 


